
Dear [Volunteer's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to extend my heartfelt 

gratitude for your application and interest in the volunteer position at 

[Organization's Name]. It was truly inspiring to learn about your passion 

and the skills you wish to bring to our team. 

While we were impressed with your qualifications, we had an overwhelming 

number of applicants, and at this time, we have selected another 

candidate for the position. 

However, we truly see potential in your abilities and would love to keep 

in touch for future opportunities. Your enthusiasm and dedication are 

exactly what we value, and I am confident that there will be other ways 

for us to collaborate. 

Thank you once again for your interest in contributing to our mission. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or if 

there's anything else we can assist you with. 

Wishing you all the best in your future endeavors, and we hope to see you 

involved with [Organization's Name] in the future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization's Name] 


